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Our Learning Journey  
    

We have had a good week and enjoyed the 

poems of Michael Rosen. We have used 

“We’re going on a Bear Hunt,” “Don’t,” and 

“Chocolate Cake,” to support our own 

performance poetry creation. 

We have also begun to use clapping rhymes to 

see how words and actions work. 

We enjoyed working with Roman Numerals 

and learning about Roman baths: we will 

definitely remember that sponges on sticks 

were used in their toilets!! 

 

 

 

 

                                    

 

 

 

 

                                         

                                           

Focus on Learning 

Next week: 

 
We will be spending 3 mornings with our 
new Teacher for Year 4. 
 
We will be learning about the monkey God 
Hanuman from the Hindu Religion. 

We will be learning about the life of a 
Roman Gladiator . 

Telling the time accurately will be our 

focus in Maths. 

Reminders to Families 

 

Please continue to encourage your 

child to place their reading book and 

reading record into the box as they 

are checked every day. 
 

Please bring in any sponsored 

bounce donations to the office. 

 

Thank you to Mr Rainbow for 

clearing the garden area outside 

our classroom. 

 

Star Learner 
 
Well done to Beth and Jemma who have 

worked hard on their puppets and are 

almost ready to string them. 

 

Well done to Daniel who has painted his 

puppet and with support from Adam, has 

put the strings on.  

We were very 

surprised to see all 

the money in the hall 

– what a good use of 

smartie tubes!! 

Year 3 had the 

most!!! 

Enjoying our sports day on our field: 

  Well done to everyone for supporting 

each other 

 

We have been learning to add the 

lengths of edges to find the 

perimeter of shapes. We used a song 

to help us remember that perimeter 

means the outside! 


